
Land North West of Church Lane, Newington

Wednesday 17th July 2024. 4pm - 7:30pm

Newington Village Hall, High Street, Newington, ME9 7JJ

Fernham Homes are seeking to engage with members of the public with regards to a site located to the north-
west of Church Lane, Newington. 

Following the fi rst consultation, held in May 2024, Fernham Homes would like to update members of the public 
on the evolving proposals for the site.

Fernham Homes want to work collaboratively with the community with the goal of creating a proposal that we 
can all be proud of.  


